
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, January 3, 2022, Quick Notes: 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, (the Board), voted to elect Supervisor Paul 

Griffin as Board President and Supervisor Gerald Steen as Board Vice-President for the 

2022 year. 

 

 The Madison County Election Commission obtained authorization to apply for a grant 

through Homeland Security for the purchase of election equipment.  

 

 The Board voted to allow the following roads/streets to become public: Charleston 

Circle, Charleston Lane, Harwood Court and Sumter Court. 

 

 The Board approved purchasing a water tanker for the Central Madison County Fire 

Protection District. 

 

 The Board voted to provide tax exempt status to property recently purchased by the 

James W. Hood Family Foundation on behalf of Charter School Properties, LLC. 

 

 The Board approved the final plat for Glenwild, Part 3. The development is 

approximately fifteen acres and has forty-four lots. 

 

 The Board approved the final plat for Wildoak, Part 1. The development is approximately 

thirteen acres and has thirty-eight lots. 

 

 The Board passed a fishing ordinance for the lake at Sulphur Springs Park. The 

ordinance, which is the same for state parks, requires those who meet the criteria to have 

a current fishing license and limits the size of the fish to be harvested. The ordinance will 

become effective in March 2022. 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again on January 18, 2022, at  

5:00 p.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

--Please download our app: Madison Supervisors 

 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook: Madison County MS Government 

 

 


